
 

 

© APL Logistics │ February 26, 2020 

CUSTOMER ADVISORY - UPDATE 
BLOCKADES IMPACTING CANADIAN RAIL NETWORK 

February 26, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This is an update to previous advisories regarding the blockades impacting the Canadian Rail Network (CN). 
The blockades are caused by Canada’s First Nations tribe demonstrations (protests unrelated to CN). 

After two-weeks of protests, the blockade at Tyendinaga, ON (Eastern Canada) is being cleared and CN is 
working to resume operations. CN continues its recovery plan in western Canada.  

APL Logistics will continue to monitor the situation and will provide updates as necessary. If you have any 
further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or 
local APL Logistics office. 

 

For more information, please see these news articles: 

*JOC: Police dismantle rail blockade as Canada cargo diverted to US ports  

 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics 
 

According to the JOC*, “…the Port of Montreal said over the weekend that about 15 
percent of the containers at the port were ‘immobilized’ by the blockades. But the vast 
majority of goods were unaffected… On Friday, CMA CGM told customers that… Montreal 
Gateway Terminals Partnership… had enacted a force majeure, asking for all inland cargo 
to be ‘evacuated immediately’.” 

https://shar.es/aH12ax

